
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Way" is a beautiful phrase that encapsulates the essence of our purpose in this earthly existence. 

The earliest followers of Jesus resonated deeply with this description of their mission. "The Way" 

signified not merely a path to a destination or a specific way of living but a total surrender to Jesus, who 

referred to Himself as "The Way" and was acknowledged as the Chosen One. 

 

OUR CHILDREN at Nolen Hills church 
family are learning the meaning of 
"loving your Neighbor" and giving 
sacrificially. 
 
Other families in the Nashville area, 
such as Echo Hills, Berrys Chapel, 
Tusculum, and others, are challenging 
themselves to fill a container for 
Ukraine by the end of July... you can 
do the same! 
 
These opportunities to share our 
blessings with others present 
themselves from time to time—and 
sometimes too often! We don't want to 
"tap" our family's resources, lest they 
tire of giving.  

 
Tragedies, like accidents, are seldom foreseen and planned for. The conflict in Ukraine 
has become a slow-burning war of attrition. Only God knows when and how it is going 
to end. But His church always will react with love, compassion, and mercy!  
 
When our grandchildren ask us what we did during that war, we can tell them, "We gave 
our coat, too!"—Matthew 5:40. 



URGENT NEEDS 
-John Kachelman suggested we include the following items in the container, should we 
not fill it with buckets: 

1. Electric Generators (better to send funds to purchase in Europe) 
2. Winter weight clothing (slightly used) 
3. Winter weight shoes (all sizes) 
4. Blankets 
5. Linens 

 
NOTE: The container will be shipped from the Healing Hands International warehouse. 
You can take the donations there or call me, and I will pick them up!  
 

Let's work together to make a meaningful difference in the world. If you have any 
questions or would like to extend your help, please call me at 615/ 686.1814. To make 
donations, please use the following details: "Global Missions of Tennessee." The 
Mailing address is 1159 Trotwood Ave B, Columbia, TN, 38401. (Mark Ukraine 
Mission) 
 

Thank you for your time, consideration, and, most importantly, for your prayers. Not 
everyone can help, but we can all pray that the Lord of the Harvest sends laborers! 
 

In HIM, Roberto Santiago Cell: 651.686-1814; Office: 615.341 0881 


